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I am the mother and plenary guardian of a 26 year-old intellectually and developmentally
disabled young adult. Currently she is at a day program that she likes but offers no
employment opportunities. She's been saying repeatedly that she wants a part-time job. She
has plenty of experience in a group supported employment arrangement, but I think is mature
enough to be on her own depending on the tasks.

How does the 5-year plan address linking prospective employers with IDD candidates?

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,
Mary Ellen Corey DuBail
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